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[ MTRCB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 95-16,
August 09, 1995 ]

FOREIGN CLASSIFICATION OF TRAILERS

The Board has noticed that some foreign movie trailers continue to show the
classification granted to the forthcoming movie by a foreign country.

Please be reminded that the Board has previously informed everyone concerned that
such foreign classifications should not be exhibited as they only confuse the public.

Henceforth, please make sure that no foreign classifications appear in any foreign
movie trailers.

Your cooperation in this matter will be highly appreciated by the Board and by the
viewing public.

Adopted: 9 Aug. 1995

(SGD.) ATTY. HENRIETTA S. MENDEZ
Chairman
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